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Research Analysis 

 

SB 1100 requires the biological sex designation on a birth certificate to be either male or female 

and prohibits a nonbinary or any symbol representing a nonbinary designation including the 

letter "X" beginning on the effective date of this act. The measure declares an emergency. 

 

Prepared By: Dan Brooks 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

After review, SB 1100 has no fiscal considerations to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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